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Bunmurra Byala 
Here, there, everywhere. Blue Tongue Lizard talk 

 Dear Families, 

Welcome to Term 3, Week 8! I trust all of our dads had a wonderful Fathers’ Day on Sunday. Here at Hazelbrook PS we also 

appreciate everything you do in working with us to educate and support your children.  

Included in this newsletter is the ‘Approaching Your School’ document. This provides you with the correct process to follow if you 

are seeking information or wanting to express your concerns. Further to this document, the stage supervisors are as follows: 

Early Stage One (Kindergarten): Sheridan Roberts 

Stage One (Year One and Year Two): Lesley Lowe 

Stage Two & Three (Year Three, Four, Five and Six): Michelle Schmidt   

Each of our stage supervisors can be contacted through phoning the school office on 47 586 120 or via the school email: hazelbrook-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

If you are unsure of who to contact to best address your issue please phone our school office and they will happily ensure you are 

connected with the right staff to best assist you.  

As we continue to navigate our way through the ’New Normal’ due to COVID, in speaking with my Principal colleagues, we have 

witnessed some common trends across our schools. These times have certainly presented a variety of challenges for different 

families and impact on individuals differently. Our students have done a tremendous job in adapting to the many changes. As with 

everything we do, some students find these times more challenging than others and all situations are different. Our teachers are 

always aiming to work in partnership with our families to implement strategies to best support all of our students here at 

Hazelbrook PS. I understand that some of our usual dynamics have had to change due to COVID and some of the regular 

connections that used to occur at drop off, in the playground and at home time are not currently happening. Please don ’t hesitate 

to pick up the phone to arrange a time for with your child’s class teacher or other appropriate person.  

Our Starting Big School program has been placed on hold due to COVID-19 restrictions. If you need an enrolment information pack 

for next year please contact our office to arrange this.  

The NSW Department of Education and NSW Health have implemented the following procedures that must be followed regarding 

school attendance. 

Students should be at school unless: 

• they have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to an ongoing medical condition and 

the expected timeframe 

• They are currently unwell 

In accordance with advice from NSW Health, parents and carers are reminded NOT to send children to school if they are unwell, 

even if they have the mildest flu-like symptoms. 

NSW Health have requested that schools encourage anyone who is unwell or has even mild flu-like symptoms, to arrange to be 
tested through their local medical practitioner or one of the COVID-19 clinics. 
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Students and staff with flu-like symptoms will need to be tested and provide a copy of a negative COVID-19 test result and be 
symptom free before being permitted to return to school. 
 
The following is the most recent updated version from the NSW Department of Education with regards to COVID-19.  
Students who do not undertake a COVID-19 test result will not be permitted to return to school for a 10 day period. Additionally, 
they must be symptom free for at least 3 days prior to returning to school. 
 
Students who have seasonal allergic rhinitis or another condition that presents similarly to flu-like symptoms are still required to get 
tested for COVID-19 and return a negative test result. Where their symptoms continue beyond 10 days, students should provide 
documentation from their GP confirming their symptoms are typical for their condition. If the student develops new or changed 
symptoms, they should get tested for COVID-19. More information can be found on the NSW Health website. 
 
COVID-19 testing for students with complex health or disability may be challenging. In these situations, schools will ask the parent/
carer to have their child assessed by their medical practitioner. Where a medical practitioner determines that a COVID-19 test is not 
required, documentation must be provided to the school to confirm that the student does not have symptoms that warrant a COVID-
19 test. The certificate must also indicate that the student is able to return to school. 
 
Schools are not required to conduct widespread temperature screening or mandate the wearing of a mask. All schools will be vigilant 

when implementing infection control, physical distancing and personal hygiene protocols to protect the health and safety of students 

and staff. Schools will promote the need to follow good hygiene practices such as: 

• regularly washing hands 

• avoiding sharing drinks or food 

• coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately 

• filling water bottles from bubblers rather than using the bubbler directly. 

•  
All students and staff who reside in or have visited Victoria must have a permit to enter NSW and are required to comply with health 

restrictions relevant to their permit which may include the need to complete the 14 day self-isolation period commencing the last 

day they were in Victoria. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support in this matter assisting to keep everyone safe.  

Warm regards, 

Melinda  
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With the sunny weather 

setting in, please 

remember to bring your 

hat to school. 

Brewongle Environmental 

Education Centre 

Stage 1 

Signed permission notes and 

monies are due by Monday 

14th September. If your child 

needs a new permission note, 

please have them see the 

Office . 
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2020 Term Dates 

Term 3 

School Development Day  - Monday 20th July 2020 

Term 3 commences—Tuesday 21st July 2020 

Last day of Term 3—Friday 25th September 2020 

Term 4 

Staff and students return—Monday 12th October 2020 

Last day of term 4— Wednesday 16th December 2020 

Bell Music   

Dates to Remember 

September 

Tuesday 1st—Tues 22nd Sept: K-2 Gymnastics 

Friday 18th  Sept: K-2 Sports carnival 

Wednesday 23rd Sept: Year 1 & 2  Brewongle Environmental Education Excursion 

PBL 
Week 8 Winners 

 ES1  Laycee B   KR 

 S1  Chloe T   2L  

 S2  Ava P   Mac M 

 S3  Annie   Mac M 

PBL Rule 

I am respectful if I show kindness 

and care 
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                    Library 

Book club closes Friday September 11. Orders can be placed 

online or given to the office with correct monies in envelope. 

Congratulations to KH, 2BG, 3/4R and Mac M 

We have some wonderful 

new books available in our 

library this week. Pop in for 

a look! 

K-2 Gymnastics 

 

We are over half way through our exciting 
Gymnastics program. Each week we are 
learning and developing new skills and still 
having a lot of fun. Recently we have 
focussed on the skills ‘roll, twist and rock’. 
Last week the focus was on locomotion skills, 
over/under hand grips and our hand eye 
coordination. Check out our great action 
shots! 

Virtual P&C meeting Tuesday 

September 8th. Please email  

hazopandc@gmail.com for the 

Zoom link. We would love to 

see you there! 
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An investigation of the Living World by 2D 

Tadpoles Update 

Excellent things happened yesterday. Our class received 

tadpoles from 5/6J. Mrs Larkin chose Elsie H and Rowan to 

go on a mission to collect them. Everyone wanted to see 

the tadpoles when they arrived. We fed the tadpoles 

cooked baby spinach and eagerly made up names for them. 

We called the biggest one Bob. The next morning we 

couldn’t wait to see the tadpoles again. During literacy 

groups, Mrs Larkin put them on the table so we could write 

about them. We hope they will turn into frogs soon! That is 

the story of our tadpoles. Watch out for more information 

on our tadpoles in future Newsletters. 

By Elsie H, Elsie W and Ralph 2D 

The day the tadpoles came from 5/6J was really exciting for us. 

Jasper and Liam caught us some more tadpoles as well.  They 

named the biggest one Bob and the 2nd biggest Jeff. The littlest 

one was Tiny. They were so cute and I loved them so much. We 

keep them in a tank near the window so they get warmth and 

light. We feed them sizzled Baby spinach. If we don’t feed them 

they will eat each other. Just between you and me, I think we 

will feed them every day. If we tap the glass or crowd around 

them they must go back to where we found them. I was very 

sad to hear that so I am on my best behaviour! 

Lucy 2D 

I love tadpoles because they swim so smoothly in the 

water. They have a smooth tail. They eat spinach or fish 

food. They will eventually grow and become frogs. 

Scarlet 2D 

At school we have tadpoles. They eat cooked baby spinach and 

they eat it fast. We feed them every day. On Thursday we 

noticed that their tails had started to thicken and shrink and 

they are starting to grow legs.  

Chelsea 2D 

The great Sunflower challenge 

5/6J have challenged 2D to see who can grow the ‘tallest’ sunflower. We have accepted the challenge. The winner will be 

determined by the end of the year as sunflowers take 12-14 weeks to reach maturity. We will update you on our progress 

regularly. 

My sunflower has sprouted 

in record time. We were told 

12 – 18 days. Mine started 

to sprout in 5 days. What a 

record!  

Matthew 2D 

Today 2D went to the composting area to pull the 

weeds out of the garden beds. We had lots of 

fun! We even got to see lots of ‘Living Things’. 

We saw worms weaving through the soil, spiders 

and other things. We will do it again next week. 

We are getting the garden beds ready for the 

Sunflower challenge with 5/6J.  

Brax 2D 
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